
Date: 08.08.2022 

Dear Doctors and Volunteers, 

We are delighted to share the Health camp report conducted in July 2022. 

We appreciate your contribution and effort in making this a great success 

story for all the students. 

Please find attached the same. 

We have noted the feedback and promise to work on those in the next 

camp. 

Note: We are handing over the certificates and mementoes to doctors 

absent during the closing ceremony. 

We are looking forward to working with the team again soon. 

 

Regards, 

Team St Michael's Alumni Association, Patna 


